
AIRD BERLIS
Fred D. Cass 

Direct: 416.865.7742 
E-mail: fcass@airdberlis.com

July 13, 2018

BY EMAIL

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Upper Canada Transmission Inc. (NextBridge); EB-2017-0182/EB-
2017-0194

During the development costs hearing in the East-West Tie line proceeding on July 5, 2018, 
NextBridge gave six Undertakings, two of which it committed to make best efforts to complete.

NextBridge has determined that it will be able to submit all Undertaking responses on or before 
Monday, July 23rd.

We trust that this report on the progress of NextBridge’s work on Undertaking responses is 
sufficient for the Board’s purposes, but, if the Board needs any further information, please do 
not hesitate to contact us in that regard.

Yours truly,

Fred D. Cass

c.c. All EB-2017-0182/EB-2017-0194 Intervenors
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